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June 10, 2024 

 
The Honorable Brian Schatz 
Chairman 
Senate Committee on Appropriations 
Subcommittee on Transportation, Housing and 
Urban Development, and Related Agencies  
Washington, DC 20510 

The Honorable Cindy Hyde-Smith 
Ranking Member 
Senate Committee on Appropriations 
Subcommittee on Transportation, Housing and 
Urban Development, and Related Agencies  
Washington, DC 20510

 
Dear Chairman Schatz and Ranking Member Hyde-Smith: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to request technical corrections to two Fiscal Year 2025 Congressionally 
Directed Spending projects in the Transportation, Housing and Urban Development, and Related 
Agencies bill, listed below. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has a pecuniary interest in any 
of the congressionally directed spending items that I have requested, consistent with the requirements of 
paragraph 9 of Rule XLIV of the Standing Rules of the Senate. I certify that the entities for which I have 
requested Congressionally Directed Spending are not for-profit entities. The reason for this necessary 
correction is to ensure the correct recipient information is presented before the Senate Appropriations 
Committee.   
 
Account funded in: DOT HIP 
Project Name as originally requested: Oceanside Pier View Bridge 
Recipient Name as originally requested: Jonathan Borrego 
Project Purpose as originally requested in Legimate: Funds would be used to support the rehabilitation 
of the 95-year-old Pier View Bridge. 
Request for technical change: The recipient name in Legimate incorrectly lists “Jonathan Borrego” as 
the recipient organization. The correct name of the recipient organization is the City of Oceanside. I 
request a technical modification to the recipient name: “City of Oceanside”.  
 
Account funded in: HUD EDI 
Project Name as originally requested: Santa Ana Public Works Department Chepa’s Park Project 
Recipient Name as originally requested: Suzi Furjanic 
Project Purpose as originally requested in Legimate: Funds would be used to support a new outdoor 
recreation space for the communities in Santa Ana. 
Request for technical change: The recipient name in Legimate incorrectly lists “Suzi Furjanic” as the 
recipient organization. The correct name of the recipient organization is the City of Santa Ana. I request a 
technical modification to the recipient name: “City of Santa Ana”.  
      
 

Sincerely,  
 

 
United States Senator 


